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Next Tuesday, we will begin a new fiscal year at TTUHSC. We would like to thank our Managed
Care team members for the extraordinary dedication demonstrated this year. We continue to
meet our mission of providing high quality, cost-efficient healthcare because of you. Though
many have adjusted to our “new normal”, it is imperative that all team members communicate
frequently with on-site leadership regarding the latest COVID precautions. If you have
questions, your supervisor and the Human Resources department are available to assist you.

As we open a new academic year, we want to ensure you that we are working diligently to
return students to our clinical sites. Quality educational experiences are a central tenant of our
mission at TTUHSC. The TDCJ and TTUHSC both recognize this and are working on a waiver
process that will allow these valuable student experiences to resume.

Next week, we will cease operations at our Littlefield clinic. With any new initiative, our goal is
to support our community with our experience and expertise in healthcare delivery. We are
proud of the quality patient care provided at the Texas Civil Commitment Center and want to
recognize our Littlefield team for their tireless work.

As we head into the weekend, please take time to focus on your self-care. You must take care
of yourself before you can take care of anyone else.

We are all in this together.
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